
 

   

 

 

 

   

Thank you! 

We would like to say a huge thank you to 

 

- Reverend Chandrika Perera, from St Hugh and St John 

Church 

- Chells café 

- Siobhan's Hair and Beauty  

for their generous donations towards our Year 6 residential this 

year. We greatly appreciate your support for our Year 6 families 

in reducing the cost of the trip for them. 

If you have any connections with local businesses, who would be 

willing to make a donation or sponsor the place of a child on the 

trip, please let us know. In return, we will promote the business 

through our newsletters and Facebook page.   

 

 

School Events: 

16.10.23 – National Recycling Week 

18.10.23 – Parents’ Evening 

19.10.23 – Parents’ Evening 

2.11.23 – Y3 Quiz Night 

6.11.23 – Y5 Bikeability 

6.11.23 – Y3 Celtic Harmony trip 

9.11.23 – Book Fair in school for 1 week 

10.11.23 – Armistice Day 

13.11.23 – Anti-bullying Week and Odd 

Socks Day 

16.11.23 – Y4 Bingo Night 

17.11.23 – Children in Need 

20.11.23 – Reverse Advent Calendar 

30.11.23 – Christmas decoration 

morning 

13.12.23 – Christmas dinner and 

Christmas jumper day (Year groups TBC) 

14.12.23 - Christmas dinner and 

Christmas jumper day (Year groups TBC) 

19.12.23 – Y5/6 Film Night 

18.1.24 – Y2 Quiz Night 

24.1.24 – Y6 Residential Parent Meeting 

1.2.24 – Y1 Craft Evening 

2.2.24 – NSPCC Number Day 

Please see the school website for term 

dates 

 

 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you to the children for wonderful Harvest Festival performances! 

We hope you enjoyed them and thank you for coming to watch us.  

Also, a big thank you for all your kind donations. See the picture below 

of our Harvest donation table! 



 

  

Attendance 

The whole school attendance 

this week is 94.8% 

 

As a school, we are aiming for 

97% attendance. Please be 

aware that if attendance drops, 

this begins to have a much 

larger impact on your child’s 

education. 

If you have any questions about 

this or would like any support in 

improving your child’s 

attendance, please contact 

Alexa Simpson or Mary Bull 

 

 

 

 

A huge well done to Jessica! 

Jess is part of the Marriotts gymnastic squad and she 

performed really well at the Herts County Steel 

gymnastics competition  

this weekend.  

Jess placed 1st Beam,  

1st Bars, 2nd Floor,  

3rd Vault and 1st All  

round in her age group.  

She has worked hard and  

we are extremely proud  

of her. 

Congratulations! 

 

 World Mental Health Day 

We had an assembly based on World Mental Health Day and how important it is to speak to someone if you feel 

sad in any way. We learnt some things that we can do to help us if we feel down: 

 

Year group Attendance 

Reception 93.8% 

Year 1 93.8% 

Year 2 94.3% 

Year 3 94.6% 

Year 4 95% 

Year 5 97.1% 

Year 6 94.7% 

 

 

 

Gardening Club 

Miss Marshal’s gardening club have been 

working hard… Take a look at this before 

and after shot! Thank you! 

 

Thank you for your donations! 

Write it down! 

Go outside! 

Get some exercise! 

Talk to someone! 

Spend time with your friends and family! 

Do something nice for someone else! 


